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Email and reports 
issued 29th 
October 2018 

 
Councillor Albert Bore – I am content with 
the report. 

 
Councillor Bore copied into the Councillor 
Hartley response.   

  Email of 
Additional Report 
issued 18th May 
2022 

 Counsellor Bore - 18th May 2022 – I’m in 
agreement with the proposal 
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Email and reports 
issued 29th 
October 2018 

 
Councillor Kath Hartley - Me, too. But 
what are the implications of the need for 
parking spaces etc? 
 
 
 

 
Councillor Hartley informed:  CZero advise 
that the area at the rear will be used for 
servicing and an area for parking will be 
created.  The exact number of spaces will be 
established through the planning process.  
Bespoke Hotels adopt a valet service for 
guest parking.   They will have contract 
offsite secure valet parking with drop off and 
pick up at the hotel.  They feel the hotel will 
be well served by public transport via rail, 
bus and metro. 

  Email of 
Additional Report 
issued 18th May 
2022 

 Revised opinion requested 23/05/22 and on 
the 20/05/22 
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